
School Council meeting 09.03.23 

 

Some members of school council after snow.  

What is going well? 

• Year 5 toilets have improved 

• New playground equipment  

• Girl’s football event was very popular  

• The children enjoyed participating in the choir event at TPS.  

• Door monitors  

• Variety of assemblies with different visitors  

 

What needs to be improved? 

• Children’s behaviour in toilet— bring back ‘Tidy Toilet’ award.  

• Assembly behaviour could be better.  

 

Actions 

• Formulated a letter for parents to notify them about the cake sale. 

• School councillors have signed the letter and it has been approved by SLT 

(Senior Leadership Team).  

• Shortlisted the community dog poo poster competition in  preparation for 

Gillian (Safer and Stronger Community Lead). 

 

Next steps: 

• Speak to SLT about reintroducing the ‘Tidy Toilet’ award. 

• Meet with Gillian to select winners for the poo poster competition. 

• Lead the fundraising event (cake sale) on the 24th April 2023. 

 


